Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 8:41 AM

To: 'Linda Rubino'
Subject: RE: FPL Rate Hike

Dear Ms. Rubino,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto Commission Deputy Clerk I Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399 (850) 413-6010

----Original Message----

From: Linda Rubino [mailto:linda14r@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 11:25 PM

To: Records Clerk Subject: FPL Rate Hike

I'm am a senior and living on a low monthly income.

I went on a monthly budget because I can't afford to heat/cool my home I keep the thermostat on 65 in the winter and on 85 in the summer. I don't know what I would have to do if the rates keep go up. There are plenty of us here in Florida that can't afford to pay higher rates. Do you want us to live in the dark? Linda Rubino,16 Essex Dr Ormond Beach FPL customer since 2010 Docket 1600-21-E1